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Marguerite Lockard 

From: Marguerite Lockard 

Sent: 

To : Connie Kummer 

cc: 
Subject: Document 07482-07 in Docket Non 070595-El 

Friday, December 07, 2007 8:32 AM 

Patsy White; Martha Brown; Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena 

On 10/30/07, Confidential Document No.  08261 -07 was declassified and placed in the public 
docket file. 

I will back date Confidential Document No. 07482-07 to 10/30/07 as being declassified and placed 
in the public docket file. 

These are the only two confidential documents in 070595-El. 

From: Connie Kummer 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2007 8:Ol AM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Patsy White; Martha Brown; Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: Document 07482-07 in Docket Non 070595-E1 

Please see the attached memos. As both memos state, PEF has withdrawn its request for confidentiality of this information. The 
unredacted copy of this document should be placed in Docket No. 070595-El like any other public filing. It should be removed 
from the confidential document internal tracking list. Once the unredacted document is placed in the docket file, there is no need 
to return this document to the utility as it is now considered a non-confidential filing. Thank you. 
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